
Peek of the Week 
The Orchard — 1st April 2022 

Our Learning 

English 
This week the children have been ex-
ploring a lovely book called ‘The Gold-
en Egg’. 

In the book, there is a bunny who lies 
to explore, so the children have been 
learning about what prepositions are, 
and how to position themselves using 
widget visuals to support their under-
standing.  

Maths 
This week the children have been con-
solidating their number knowledge 
through matching, ordering and 
counting numbers. They have also 
been reminding themselves of pattern 
and sequence through using Easter 
themed visuals.  

Provision 
This week the children have been ex-
ploring everything egg related! They 
have been hunting, decorating, de-
signing, making, and drawing eggs!  

They have also been helping create 
some fabulous 3D items for the Alice 
in Wonderland display that has been 
created in the mainstream building.  

Important Dates 

 Parents evening week 
beginning on 4th April 

 End of term 8th  April 

 Inset 25th April (no 
school for children) 

 Ramadan 3rd April – 
3rd May  

A little thank you… 

It was lovely to see those par-
ents who managed to pop in 
and see what we are doing 
here in The Orchard. We loved 
sharing some of our activities 
we typically do, and it was 
great to see you in person! 

Makaton sign: special 

 

Star of the week 

Pears: Aroosh  Oranges: Inaya Apples: Haneef Plums: Izaan Cherries: Ethan 

Word of the week:  Ramadan 

Contact us: theorchard@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 


